Dear Mr Lawlor

| am writing on behalf of the BCAAC regarding the application 2021/2444/P.
We would like to formally object to the application.

The proposed elevation documents show the proposed antennae will be very close to the edge of the
building, and thereby visible from street level.

Yours sincerely

Harry Jenkins



